
 

 

IYS/ KSEI-10524/JKU/0718 

Number   : KSEI-24344/JKU/0718                     Jakarta, July 26, 2018 

Attachment  : - 

Letter Classification : General 

   
To: Board of Directors of Account Holders 
Indonesia Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 
 
Re: Cash Dividend Payment for LCKM Shares  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Referring to KSEI Announcement No. KSEI-9580/DIR/0718, dated June 25, 2018, regarding 

the Postponement of Cash Dividend Payments for PT LCK Global Kedaton Tbk (LCKM) 

Shares which was postponed from its previous schedule of July 26, 2018, we hereby inform 

you that we have received the dividend payment funds from the Issuer and will distribute it 

on July 27, 2018 through C-BEST. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.   

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Hartati Handayani  

Head of Custodian Services Division 
 
 

Irna Yusanti  

Head of Corporate Action Unit 

Head of Custodian Services Division 
 

 

CC: 

1. Board of Commissioners of the Financial Services Authority - Attn. Chief Executive 

Officer of Capital Market 

2. Board of Directors of the Indonesia Central Securities Depository 

3. Board of Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange 

4. Board of Directors of PT LCK Global Kedaton Tbk  

5. Board of Directors of PT Sinartama Gunita  

 


